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IT IS SUMMERTIME! 

  

We will be out of the office between 5 and 25 of August. 

  

We hope you all have a great time during this holiday season 

  

and you come back full of energy 

  

and with new hopes. 
  
  

 
  

  

  

 
  
  

World Engineers Summit - 
WESis the world’s first engineer 
summit and will be held in 
Singapore. 
Issues such as the lack of 
women in Engineering will be 
discussed. There will be highly 
respected speakers at event 
from around the world. 

  

More info here 
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